SORRY, But a water tap has broken off near the Trading Hut in the Hendon Way West
Site and we have had to turn off the water to all plots north of the main gate. Plots
south of the Trading Hut will still have water. East Side is OK too. We are hoping to
have it repaired sometime tomorrow, Wednesday 9th June.

Many thanks GGAA



